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MARITIME EXCHANGE

for the Delaware River and Bay

March 13, 2020

TO: Maritime Operations Committee
Member Terminal Operators

CBP Philadelphia issued Pipeline 010-2020 to ensure the safety and well-being of
individuals who may be exposed to an ill vessel crewmember or vessel passenger.
Vessel agents are required to notify CBP prior to a vessel's arrival if there is any vessel
crewmember or passenger on-board displaying possible signs of illness.

View the Pipeline for the information CBP will need prior to the vessel arrival.

Vessel agents for Philadelphia should contact Vessel Central at
vesselcentralphl@cbp.dhs.gov, or via primary phone 215-596-1975, or secondary phone
215-872-0970

Vessel agents for the Port of Wilmington should contact Vessel Central at
vesselcentralwilm@cbp.dhs.gov or phone 302-326-0600 ext. 119.
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